
Dear Students,  
I'm Adi, a first year Economist at Magdalene College, and I would love to represent you on 
the Council of the School of Humanities and Social Sciences. My role on the Head of School 
team in high school has given me the experience and a real passion for representing the 
student voice and implementing changes that improve the student experience. By being 
elected, I promise to regularly communicate with the relevant faculty reps to make sure the 
agenda and discussions involved in the Council meetings reflect the current problems we 
are facing. This could include discussions on: the quality of teaching, workload, quality of 
course content, etc. And I would love to have these discussions with anyone interested and 
to fight for change in the council meetings.  
 
Kind Regards,  
Aditya Iyer (Adi)  
 


